
 

 

24 February 2022 

 

Kia ora whānau,  

A quick round up of up-coming events to keep you all up to date. 

 

MANGAWHAI BEACH TRIP 

Tomorrow 25th February!  Please remember you will need to deliver your 

children to school at 8am and collect them at 4pm as there will not be busses 

running to suit these times.   

Lunch will be provided by Libelle  

Students will need to bring:  Sunblock, togs, towel, sunhat, shoes, Jacket, 

water bottle and morning tea. 

If anyone has spare life jackets they could share for the day they would be 

much appreciated. 

 

DARGAVILLE GARDENS TRIP – Tuesday 1st March 

The whole school is making a trip to visit the Dargaville Gardens.  The bus will 

leave school at 8:45am and be back in time for morning tea.  All children 

must be wearing shoes to be able to go. 

Please let us know if you DO NOT give permission for your child/ren to go.   

 

GOAL SETTING CONFERENCES – Tuesday 1st March 

Thank you all for booking times to meet.  A reminder that school will finish at 

12:30pm and children will need to be picked up.  Please see below for details 

of your booked time and meeting method.  Parents/Caregivers attending In 

Person meetings will need to wear a mask on school grounds.  For those who 

have chosen a telephone call, the teachers will call you.  If by chance you 

end up in isolation and need to change your meeting to a phone call, please 

let us know. 

   

   

   

   

 

STATIONERY 

A reminder that all students who have paid their stationery by tomorrow will 

go in the draw to win the cost of their stationery back!  A huge thanks to the 

28 students who have already paid! 

 

Mauriora,  

Kylie Piper 

kylie@arapohue.school.nz 

 

 

 

 

 


